
From: Kristin Laemmert [mailto:kristin.laemmert@outlook.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 8:58 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Protect West Hayden Island 
  

Good morning, 
I recently read about changes in the PSC plan for industrial development on West Haven Island 

without requiring that the Port of Portland fully mitigate for all impacts to the environment and the 

community. I do not feel good about this decision and I hope that the City reconsiders. Please strive 

to find a way to allow the city to progress without forgetting the values that make Portland an 

amazing place to leave.  
I hope that the feedback you get on this issue encourages you to revert the changes made in the most 

recent draft comp plan. 
Cheers, 
Kristin Laemmert 
11975 SW Center St Apt 6 
Beaverton, OR 97005 
 


